
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding during this transition. 

Welcome Busbridge Junior parents! 

make buying your uniform a stress-free experience. 

While we are preparing our website for your school and obtaining your uniform, we wanted to let you know the ways in which 
you can shop with us… 

• All Generic items of uniform are ready and available to purchase both in store and online.  
• For anyone requiring logoed uniform such as Pullovers, Cardigans, PE Sweatshirts, and PE T-Shirts, you are able to register your 

interest and receive an in-stock notification as soon as these are available.  
Simply email info@valentinoschoolwear.com with your name, telephone number, item and size and a member of our team 
will contact you as soon as this item becomes available!  
Not sure what size you need? Email us your enquiry and we will give you a call to help with sizing! 

 

How to purchase your uniform for September 2023… 

Buy with confidence… you can change sizes any time before the start of term in September! (*Subject to T&Cs) 

Our Annual 15% & 10% Promotion is available both online and in store for you to shop your full 
range of uniform! 
 

There will be a sample set of uniform items available at school 
for your child to try on for size in time to order during the 
May/June promotions. More information to follow 

Starting a new school year can be both exciting and daunting for you and your child, but Valentino Schoolwear are here to help to 


